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20th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The second day of Industrial Action for members of the NEU teaching union is 
scheduled for Tuesday 28th February. The arrangements put in place for this day are 
as follows; 
 
Students will not be in school and will access remote learning at home. All work will 
be set on Show My Homework. Students are familiar in accessing this but we will 
remind them this week.  
 
We will inform you about the arrangements for subsequent strike days in due course. 
Should we receive more information about negotiations or changes to this action, we 
will inform you as soon as possible.  
 
I understand this situation may present difficulties for you, but it is a decision taken 
after a full risk assessment regarding the supervision of pupils.  Parents and carers 
of students in receipt of free school meals will receive an email notification with a link 
to access a supermarket voucher that can be used in a selection of retailers. 
 
Yours in Christ,  

 
 
 


